
Monday 5  May th

School closed for May Day

W/C 12  May th

KS2 Tests

19  - 21  May th st

Year 6 trip to Shropshire

Wednesday 21  May st

World Culture Day 

Friday 23  May rd

School closes for Half Term

Monday 9  Juneth

School opens for Summer Term 2

Headteacher’s MessageDiary dates 
Dates for the academic year can be
 found on our website 

Friday 2nd May 2025
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This week we held our second Parent
Forum. Thank you to the parents and
carers for their ideas. We will share the
minutes of the meeting with you via dojo
and also they will be available on our
website.
The 2025 Key Stage 2 SATs will take place
in the week commencing 12th May 2025
for our Y6 pupils. These assessments are
statutory and so we ask that you please
ensure your child arrives at school on time
every morning. 
Y2 assessments are throughout June &
the Y1 Phonics screening also takes place
in June. Please do not book holidays
during this time.
You may have noticed we have a lot of
work going on at the moment. 
Our EYFS area is starting to take shape
and the children have enjoyed watching
the diggers and grabbers as they
removed the mound and the tarmac.
We are also in the process of having heat
pumps installed at the back of the school.
Please remember that we have an extra
long weekend as it is a bank holiday on
Monday. We look forward to  seeing you
all on Tuesday.

Have a lovely long weekend,
Mrs Barr

Anchor News

Polite Notices
We kindly ask that you take a moment
to speak with your child(ren) about
playing respectfully and safely when
using the park before and after
school. While we understand that the
park is a wonderful place for
socialising and play, it’s important that
all children treat the space—and each
other—with care and consideration.
Please also remind your child(ren)
that while in school uniform, they are
representing our school, and we
expect them to demonstrate the
same respectful behaviour outside
school grounds as they do during the
school day.
Thank you for your support in helping
us maintain a positive image of our
school within the wider community.

Thank you for everyone’s patience
with the recent Parent Pay issues.
These have now been rectified and
Parent Pay send their apologies. 



Attendance

Matters

Attendance

Matters
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Weekly Attendance

Well done

 
Attendance per class is shared and

celebrated in whole-school assembly each
week and the class with the highest
attendance are presented with our

attendance award to display proudly on
their classroom door. The class who has

won the weekly attendance award the most
times across a term win the Attendance

Reward. The reward for the spring term was
won by Class 6 and they enjoyed a trip to

The Backlot Cinema to watch Dogman. This
term's winners will have the choice of a visit

from the ice cream van, a silent disco on
the school field, another cinema trip or
something else (to be decided by the

children).

 
At the end of each term, children who have

achieved 100% attendance receive a
special 100% attendance badge. 100%

attendance across one term earns the
children a bronze badge. If they achieve
100% attendance across two terms, they
receive a silver badge and anyone who

achieves 100% attendance across the entire
year, receives a special gold badge. So far

this year, Mrs Hylton has presented 245
bronze badges and 61 silver badges. At the

end of the summer term, the final set of
badges will be awarded and we are

confident we'll have more bronze and silver
as well as some gold badges to present. 

Thank you for your ongoing support to ensure your child achieves the best possible school
attendance.

All schools have a responsibility to monitor and improve attendance across their school community. We are committed to this
responsibility and ensuring that children receive the education to which they are entitled. It is vital that children are in school every

day if they are well enough.

Well done to Year 4, who have the highest year
group attendance again this week.

Well done also to Class 10, who had the highest
class attendance and won our attendance award

this week.



Year 3 enjoyed potion making
as part of their Harry Potter unit
of writing. They were fully
immersed in all things magical
as they created potions ready
to write their own set of
instructions. 

Foundation stage have
been learning all about how
to recycle and how
recycling helps our planet. 
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Anchor News

Foundation Year 2Year 1

Year 4Year 3 Year 6Year 5

Animal Classification 🦎  🐜
🐘🐸🦉

In year 1, children have been
working collaboratively to
sort animals into their
correct classification
groups.

This week in picturesThis week in pictures

Year 6 enjoyed the weather this
week taking part in several physical
activities outside! 
Sun + competitive sports = A
happy year 6! 
⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐

This week, Year 2
completed a Geography
task to find and locate the
main oceans and seas of
the world. They also listened
to facts about each one in
a series of video clips. Next
week we will move on to
finding out which ocean is
the deepest and largest.

Year 4 have had two
special visitors this week.
Stephanie Selby introduced
us to her new book
'Witchdaft' and BSYW
delivered an interactive
version of 'Diary of a
Disciple.'

Year 5 have been exposed to their
new song for this half term which is
'Dancing in the Street' by Martha &
The Vandellas. The children have
produced some artwork to show
their ideas of the story that the
song tells.
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After School Activities
Duke of Anchorsholme - Tuesday Sports Club - Wednesday 

Junior Leadership News
Hello from the Junior Leadership Team.  This week’s question was:

KS2 had the amazing opportunity to meet Dermot O’Leary. If you
could choose any author to meet, who would it be?
This is how we voted at a school. 

This week’s fact and joke is - the first cinemas were opened in the
early 1900s. Before then, films were shown in public halls, theatres
or at funfairs! 
Why did the bird get in trouble at school? Because he was tweeting
in a test!
Have a lovely long weekend.

This week in picturesThis week in pictures

Ham sandwiches or tuna jacket
potatoes will be served as an

alternative on this day. 

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-feb-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-2.html


Week 1 - 27/05/25 - 30/05/25

 https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-may-

sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-1.html

Week 2 - 02/06/25 - 06/06/25 

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-may-

sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-2.html 
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Notices 

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-feb-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-2.html
https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-may-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-1.html
https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/blackpoolfc/bfcct-may-sports-camp-at-anchors-academy-1.html

